
 

Dear Families,  

I hope that you have had a good week. 

We have had a fabulous week in school and we were blessed with 

amazing weather for our Boxing Day (actual boxing, not post-

Christmas celebrations). I do have to admit that the song, ‘Eye of the 

Tiger’ has been quite an ear-worm to shift though. Challenge, 

laughter and motivation were all intrinsic to the programmes for 

every age group. While each group looked thoroughly exhausted as 

they returned to the classroom, they were still full of enthusiasm. 

The children in all classes loved the sessions and perhaps next time, 

you will be able to get involved as well. 

Next week, hard to believe it, is the last week before half term. There 

is the ‘Pirate Afternoon’ on Thursday at Warthill and birthday parties 

will take place on Friday after lunch. We will finish at the usual time. 

You will also be receiving information about clubs next week so look 

out for those. Finally, there is also an additional email today about 

some support courses linked to Mental Well-Being. 

I have been fortunate, as ever, to have spent time in classes with 

your children. I must share with you how hard they are working and 

how happy they are to be learning alongside their friends again. Long 

may it continue. You should be very proud of them. I know I am! 

Happy Weekend 

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  

 

 


